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Parks and Recreation Meeting TONIGHT! 24 February
Parks and Recreation Meeting Scheduled for tonight at 6 PM at the Recreation Center.
Ryan Flannagan and his committee will host a meeting for all members interested in
getting involved in current and future projects. If you are interested in being a part of the
committee or just interested, come on out and get involved and help shape the future of
CLV.

The monthly meeting of the Santa

Claus Senior Citizens will be held

Friday, March 4, 2016 at the Santa




A reminder for all CLV
members, Gate Attendants
are here to serve as a
conduit for guests,
contractors, and emergency
services. If you have
questions about anything
else please contact the
office at 544-2234 and
discuss with Julie or Chris.

Gate Attendants will not or

should not be answering

questions outside of their

area of responsibility.

Claus Community Center and
begins with supper at 6:00 PM
Central time. Fried fish will be

served with a variety of sides and
desserts, furnished by
members. John Wilson of St.
Meinrad, Indiana will share his
experience walking the Camino de
Santiago in May 2015. The Camino
de Santiago is a roughly 1,200-
year-old pilgrimage that follows the
path St. James the Apostle took
during his missions in Spain. At age
65, Wilson completed the 500 miles
in only 26 days. The Santa Claus
Senior Citizens organization is open
to anyone 55+. For more
information, please contact
Marlene Bowen at 812-449-9782 or

812-544-2267.
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